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Friday 1 March, 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

   

Year 5 - Summer Trips 2024 
 
Our Summer Term is shaping up to be an active and exciting one, with plenty of opportunities for the 
children to get out and about as part of their learning. In addition to the trip to Plumpton College for a 
cooking experience (already communicated and now on Scopay), we are proposing to take the 
children on two further trips. 
 
Firstly, in support of our topic “Remarkable Women of Local History”, we will be taking the children to 
Watts Gallery in Guildford on Wednesday 15th May. This will be a chance for the children to learn 
more about the artist, businesswoman and philanthropist, Mary Watts and engage in art activities 
inspired by her work. The children will be required to wear school uniform for this trip and bring a 
packed lunch, please (no nuts or fizzy drinks). 
 
Secondly, we are keen to take the children to a local farm site on Wednesday 26th June where the 
children will be able to enjoy outdoor activities such as den building, fire making, a lamb workshop 
and a good run around in the fresh air! The children will be asked to wear their school PE kit for this 
trip and bring a packed lunch, please (no nuts or fizzy drinks). 
 
The total cost for these two trips will be £32.18. We have subsidised this considerably by bursaries 
from local charities in order to keep costs as low as possible for you. This can be paid online via 
Scopay by Friday 19th April 2024, please. If you are unable to contribute for any reason, please speak 
to Mrs Buckley in confidence.  If we do not receive enough contributions towards the cost of the trips, 
we will inevitably have to cancel.  Please note that payment on Scopay will act as your consent for 
your child to take part. 
 
We will require parent helpers for both these trips, so if you are able to support on either of these 
please contact the school office. 
 
For both trips we will be leaving school shortly after 8.30am and returning in time for the end of the 
school day. Further details will be communicated via Seesaw closer to the time. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
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Through humility, courage and devotion we blossom and grow 
 

   

Karen Porter 
Year 5 Class Teacher 


